
Beginning on Wednesday October 31st, 2018 Earhart Drive between building 60 and Basilone Road will be closed off as a result of Bridges N58 and N59 as well as other construction work. All southbound 

traffic on Earhart will be detoured across South Bridge to Carson Road to Basilone Road which will revert back to 2 way traffic.
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